
WE WANT YOU TO GET INVOLVED AND JOIN US! 
 

Berrien Township Park Committee will be hosting a Pancake Breakfast. 

The purpose is to gather public opinion on updating the park facilities. 

Your input will help guide the future of Berrien Township!  
 

 

 
 

What is Your Vision for the Berrien 
Township’s Parks and Recreation Areas? 

Pancake Breakfast & Public Input Meeting   
Sunday, June 14th 2015 from 7:30am-11:30am 

 
 

Location: Range Line Park 10138 Range Line Road, Berrien Springs, MI  
 

*suggested donations: $5 for adults & children 8th Grade & under are free.  


